81 Mile Creek Rd.
Old Lyme, Connecticut

Dear Armorcoat,

We at Marsh Racing would like to congratulate your company on such
a fine product. We have tested ARMORCOAT twice on our Corvettes that
we race in the SCCA World Speed Challenge and had astonishing results.
The first test was in December 06’ at Texas Motorsports Ranch in Cresson,
Texas. The results were very satisfactory. The second test was in January in
Florida at Sebring International Speedway. With no fewer than 40 cars on
the track in our group and starting in the rear there was a tremendous
amount of debris pummeling the nose of our car and yet with
ARMORCOAT on the car we were amazed at how well it held up! As you
can see from the before and after photos there is virtually no difference in
the appearance of the car, we were hooked! The only thing you see is rubber
on the nose of the car but that all cleaned off leaving the nose looking newly
painted. The splitter on the bottom was NOT covered with ARMORCOAT
and look at the beating it took, not good. We also run in the NASCAR
Busch South and East Series and we are considering using your product on
those cars as well. If there is anything we can do for you please don’t
hesitate to call. We love ARMORCOAT, use it, and would like to help
promote it for you.

Thank You,
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